
 

 
 

 
 

January 23, 2023 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Megan Lord-Hoyle 
Vice President, Sustainable Development 
Baffinland Iron Mines Corporation

 
RE: Mary River Project – Invitation to provide responses to comments on the Proposed Amendment No. 1 to the 
North Baffin Regional Land Use Plan (NBRLUP) 
 
On December 9, 2022, the Commission resumed the review of the proposed Amendment No. 1 to the North Baffin Regional 
Land Use Plan (NBRLUP) and gave notice to any interested party to provide comments. On January 16, 2023, the 
Commission received comments from the following interested parties:  
 

 Qikiqtani Inuit Association (QIA) and Nunavut Tunngavik Incorporated (NTI),  
 Government of Canada 
 WWF-Canada 

 
The Commission invites Baffinland Iron Mines Corporation to submit any responses to the above noted comments at your 
earliest convenience. 
 
All submissions received and further details of the proposed amendment, NPC’s Internal Procedures, the Rules for Public 
Proceedings, and other relevant documents and materials, are available for download from the NPC Public Registry at 
http://lupit.nunavut.ca/portal/registry.php . 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jonathan Savoy 
Director of Policy and Planning 
Nunavut Planning Commission 


